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The World Medical Association, in collaboration with American
Medical Association and the Pontifical Academy for Life is organizing
a  Conference on the Revision of the Declaration of Helsinki, focused on
research in resource-poor settings, which will take place 18-19 January
2024, at the Aula Vecchia del Sinodo in Vatican City.
Info and registration here.


